TOWN OF ISLESBORO DEER REDUCTION COMMITTEE

INFORMATION BULLETIN

This is the first of several bulletins that the DRC will be sending in anticipation of the Special Deer Hunt, scheduled for December 2015 - February 2016.*

PERMISSIONS

Hunters planning to participate in the Special Deer Hunt are urged to obtain written permissions from landowners or their representatives as soon as possible. Summer, when seasonal residents are on the island, is a good time. The signed permissions should specify that they are for the 2015/16 Special Deer Hunt. They can be in the form of a letter, a statement or an email. Hunters will be required to carry the written documents on their persons during the hunt.

If you are a landowner looking for a hunter or a hunter seeking a property on which to hunt, you may give your name and contact information to the Town Office, which will keep lists for consultation.

^{*}Pending final approval from the Maine Department of Inland Fish & Wildlife.